
Payment Plan Requests 

 

 
If your case has been sent to State Debt Collections you must contact them @ (608) 

264-0345 we can not take payments for these cases. 

 

All payment plan requests for eligible cases must be in writing to our Judge, send to:  

Clark County Clerk of Court, 517 Court Street Room 405, Neillsville, WI 54456.   

 

In your request state what you would like to pay each month, we will set the payment 

amount depending on how much you owe.  If your fine is over due describe why you 

have not paid and how you intend to pay it now.  Include your current address and a 

drivers license or social security number in our request, sign and date it and mail it in. 

 

Any cases with active warrants or suspensions must be paid in full before either will be 

canceled.  You can make payments on these cases at any time and in any amount but a 

formal payment plan will not be set up.  If you received a warrant on a case and then 

start to make informal payments and are arrested before you pay in full, the Sheriff’s 

Dept. will need the full amount of the warrant before you are released.   Any extra 

payments that you have made to that case will be refunded if you have nothing else due 

to Clark County. 

 

As of July 2023 the Clark County Clerk of Court office will be charging interest on all 

cases that have a judgment for unpaid fines/forfeitures.  If you have an existing payment 

plan or are granted one and that case has a judgment for unpaid fines/forfeitures interest 

will continue to accrue on that judgment until the case is paid in full even if it is on a 

payment plan.  All people with payment plans should call our office before the last 

payment of their payment plan is due to get the amount of the final payment which 

would include the accrued interest.  

 

 

One-time payment plan fee amounts are as follows: 

 

$1.00-$500.00=$5.00        

$501.00 to $1000.00=10.00        

$1001.00 to $2000.00=$15.00 

$2001.00 and above=$20.00 


